JANUAR

NORTH SHORE DANCE STUDIO

Happy New Year!

Welcome back to dance class!
Please be sure that all of your
dance shoes are clearly labled &

be sure to grab all of your
belongings after dance class.
Please check the lost & found
frequently for lost items.

Animal Planet Week Emails??
January 15-20 at NSDS Are you getting our

Wear Animal Print & emails?

If not, please see the

Bring a Stuffed Animal! office ASAP!




